

Simon Pannell Esq
Employers' Secretary
Joint Negotiating Committee for Chief Executives of Local Authorities
Local Government Association
18 Smith Square
London SW1P 3HZ

Dear Simon, 8 June 2018

## Pay claim for 2018-19 and 2019-20

Thank you for your letter dated today.

I am pleased to confirm that ALACE has accepted the revised offer of the Employers' Side for staff covered by the Joint Negotiating Committee for Chief Executives of Local Authorities, which is for 2% in April 2018 and 2% in April 2019.

This matches the increase for the generality of local government staff which has already been agreed.

We are grateful for the Employers' further consideration of our claim following the initial offer in April which ALACE was not able to accept and the useful meeting that we held on 30 May 2018.

Yours sincerely,

IRMiller

Ian Miller Honorary Secretary, ALACE Officers' Secretary, JNC for Chief Executives of Local Authorities

Address for correspondence: c/o Wyre Forest House, Finepoint Way, Kidderminster DY11 7WF or alacehonsec@yahoo.co.uk